
From: Duberley, Elizabeth  

Sent: 22 May 2018 14:04 

To: Banks, Andrew <Andrew.Banks@herefordshire.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: 174756 - Barrow Farm, Bearwood, Leominster 

 

Hi Andy, 

 

I have read the email, I’m quite content with the rationale and the works carried out so far, clearly it 

is a just a case of ensuring the tree planting takes place in the autumn 2018. 

 

 

Thanks  

 

Liz 

 

 

Liz Duberley CMLI 

Senior Landscape Officer | Built and Natural Environment Service 
Economy, Communities and Corporate Services 

Personal Contact Details: 

Tel    01432 260788  | 07792 880562 

Mail  Built and Natural Environment, Herefordshire Council, Plough Lane Offices, Plough Lane, Hereford  HR4 0LE 

@  Elizabeth.Duberley@herefordshire.gov.uk 
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